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Warm Holiday Greetings! |

We hope your holidays are happy
and that you spend some quality
time with family and friends.

or a hot cup of tea and a
gmigersnap cookie and reflect
over times past in Temecula.

Ledger books from early stores in
Temecula show they were open
on Christmas Day until WW [.
The Machado Store did a brisk
business in the days before
Christmas in 1899.

A Mr. Alvarez bought a pair of
ladies’ gloves, cigars, sugar, tea,
suet, fruit and coffee. A Mr. Rush
bought a battle-ax, tobacco,
butter and two pounds of French
candy. .

John Quinn bought cookies,
candy, walnuts and almonds on
December 23°. Jose Cazas
must have been going to a family
gathering because he bought
socks and shoes.

President’s Corner

We appreciate the good work
done by our former board and
wish them well. New officers for
2006 are —

President Eve Craig

1**Vice President Audrey Cilurzo

2"ice President Barbara Tobin
Secretary Charlotte Leathers
Treasurer Bill Harker

In addition, we have a great
Board of Directors: Darell
Farnbach, Sis Herron, Keith
Johnson, John Moramarco, Sr.;
Bonnie Reed, Don Vierstra.
Chuba Ko, Bob Newsom, Paul
Price and Duane Wheeler - 15
people who we appreciate.

Our purpose is “to identify,
preserve and promote the historic
legacy of the Temecula Valley
and to educate the public about
its historical significance.”

Special plans are being made to
enlighten and entertain our
membership of over 150, by
having knowledgeable historians
and residents make presentations
at our monthly meetings. The
importance of preserving our
history is to keep it, or it will be
lost forever.

We are also planning tours of
historic places and several
special events, such as the
recent barbeque at the incredible
Moramarco  Ranch. Your
suggestions of possible tour trips
may be made by calling me at
699-9872. Welcome, and enjoy
our activities.

Eve Craig

Welcome, Newcomers to the
Board of Directors:

CASABA “CHUBA” KO: came to
Temecula in 1973 as a member
of the Kaiser/Aetna Corp., was
with that firm from 1970 to 1994.
a director of the Rancho
California Water District for 16
years and founded the Temecula
Soccer League.

CHARLOTTE LEATHERS: a
volunteer at the Temecula Library
since it opened, and works in the
bookstore, a volunteer at the
museum since 1990 and works in
the Gift Shop.

BOB NEWSOM: owner of
Newsom Century 21, Inc, an
active member of the community
with an interest in preserving our
rich historical legacy for future
generations.

PAUL PRICE: has studied and
worked with the Pechanga tribe
and other Luisenos, he has been
involved in art, anthropology,
preservation and scholarship.
His most significant work is as an
artist which can be seen in the
Pechanga Resort and Casino.

DUANE W. WHEELER: a
resident of Temecula Valley for 2
years, after previously living in
Escondido for 30 years. He
served on the Palomar-Pomerado
Hospital District Board and on the
first year of the Escondido City
Franchise Board. He is a history
buff, a genealogist, ham radio
operator and member of
Huntington Library and Art
Galleries.













